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July 9, 2021 
 

 
Mr. Richard Mendelson 
Regional Administrator 
Federal Building  
201 Varick Street, Room 670 
New York, NY  10014 
 
Dear Mr. Mendelson: 

 
We received the FY 2020 Comprehensive Federal Annual Monitoring and Evaluation (FAME) Report 
for the Puerto Rico Occupational Safety and Health Administration (PR OSHA) State Plan.  
 
As the last year, we were part of this process by members of your Region II Staff, Mr. Mike Levy, 
Mrs. Carol Tiedman, Mrs. Audrey Pomales, Mrs. Madeline Medina and Mr. Rubén López.  They 
worked very hard, and in our appreciation, we are thankful for their dedication with our program. 
 
We are still facing challenging times due to the Puerto Rico economic crisis, we have been hard 
pressed to keep the quality of our office, and we work hard and with enthusiasm to be one of the 
finest state plans in Region II.   
 
We corrected all the findings of this report already, and we provide all the corrections in the 
Corrective Action Plan we present for the FY 2020 FAME report. 
   
Thank you again for your hard work, support, and cooperation. I am available to answer any 
questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Luis E. Pardo Rosado 
Assistant Secretary 

 


